
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday, February 25, 2015 

 

11:30 a.m. in 311 Cannon House Office Building 
 

Full Committee 
 

Hearing  

 

“Examining the President’s Cybersecurity Information Sharing Proposal.”   

 

WITNESSES 
 

 

The Honorable Suzanne E. Spaulding 
Under Secretary  

National Protection and Programs Directorate 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

 

Dr. Phyllis Schneck 
Deputy Under Secretary  

Cybersecurity and Communications 

National Protection and Programs Directorate 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

 

Dr. Eric A. Fischer 
Senior Specialist  

Science and Technology  

Congressional Research Service 

Library of Congress 


